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At the Monthly Meeting of the Coleford Town Council held at the Town House, Lords Hill Walk, Coleford on Tuesday 6 December at 7.00 pm there were present:

Cllrs
 

Mr P Kay 




(Mayor)





Mr N Penny



(Deputy Mayor)





Mrs H Lusty





Mr M Whittington





Mr K Ball





Mr B Thompson





Mrs N Holloway





Mr R Drury 




Mr I Baird





Mrs C Allaway-Martin











Heather Sparkes for Bellinger Design was also present 
141. Apologies were noted from Cllrs C & E Elsmore & Cllr Hale  

142. There were no declarations of interest. (However it should be noted that the Council is here 
to determine its own planning application.) 

143. There were no dispensation requests 
144. To agree the recommendations of the Bells Implementation Committee 

Cllr Kay invite Ms Sparkes to explain the design for the benefit of those who were not 
members of the Committee. A detailed explanation of the plan was given and members 
sought clarification on some points.


It was proposed that the planning application be submitted with the recommendations of the 
Bells Implementation Committee and that there is slight adjustment to the wording of the 
design access statement regarding the funding and other minor amendments.





Proposed 
Cllr Thompson 

Seconded Cllr Holloway 


On being put to the vote it was unanimously agreed

Item 6- It was proposed that the budget allocation of £30,000 be agreed 





Proposed 
Cllr Thompson 

Seconded Cllr Penny 


On being put to the vote it was unanimously agreed

Committee
145. To agree the recommendations of the Bells Implementation Committee
It was proposed that the recommendation of the Committee be accepted 





Proposed 
Cllr Thompson 

Seconded Cllr Penny 

On being put to the vote it was unanimously agreed
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